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Dear Shauna and Steve,

I first want to thank you for your assistance and understanding. The SISS office at UCD would be of help, but I am no longer a student there. I will still contact someone at the SISS who has always been of help when I needed. In the meantime, I already spoke with a good immigration lawyer, I will also ask him. Though he is the one who suggested I should find out the possibility of a letter to the US Embassy in my home country, should I need it during the visa application.  An official letter that guarantees the funding in such a way, leaving no doubt for the US Embassy Officer issuing the visa that funding might be terminated. This would minimize an official refusing to issue a visa on the basis of uncertain funding.

If this is true, to the best of your knowledge, that funding will eventually come back, it will mean a lot for me and on the decision of when to apply for a visa. Until I have some sort of documentation that funding is secured, I run the risk of not being issued a visa, which would leave me unable to return here for a while. Funding is a main concern for issuing visas to people who apply to the type of visa which I will be applying for, and I hope you understand my slight paranoia regarding this issue. I postponed my trip (it was supposed to be today), for a departure set for February 2nd, anticipating that it might take some time for funding to be sorted out. 

Can the Science Program issue such a supporting statement about the fate of the post doc fellowship? Something that clearly states that funding will be provided for sure (assuming the Science Program knows this)? 

Thank you so much, and let me know if you need more information from me and I will consult both the SISS and the lawyer. 
Kind Regards,
ali

